Your
DRUGS AND

EVICTION

Earlier this year one of our properties was found to be at the centre
of nuisance behaviour and the distribution of Class A drugs.

We worked tirelessly with the Police and supported their requested
for a Closure Order — when all access to a property is prohibited -
which resulted in the residents being moved out.

Due to this being in place, under the Antisocial Behaviour Crime and Policing Act 2014,
meant that we could then move to permanently evict the resident(s), so when she was told
about this, she chose to give up her tenancy rather than have an eviction against her name.

This helped us protect her neighbours and the community they lived in.
We take any drug abuse in our homes extremely seriously, to not only
support the law, but also keep our other residents safe.



